
  
Headteacher: James Gentile 

Tel: 01752 482960 
Email: admin@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk 
Website: www.goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk 

 

                                                                                                                                                    Wednesday 19th June 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited to announce that Goosewell Academy will be holding their Foundation Stage and KS1 

annual sports day on: Friday 5th July 2019 (weather permitting). We expect to have an action packed morning 

full of competition and fun for all FS and KS1! 

Pupils will need to come to school in their PE kit and can leave school in their PE kit. Pupils will need to wear 

their PE top, shorts or tracksuit bottoms (depending on the weather) and proper trainers. If it is cold, pupils will 

need a jumper and if it is hot, they will need to have all day sun cream applied before school, a sun hat and a 

labelled water bottle. 

The day will start at 9.30am after registration and the events will take place on the main field all morning. The 

FS and KS1 classes will take part in a range of activities, including regular drink/rest stops. The pupils will spend 

approximately 10 minutes at each station and will rotate in a clockwise direction. Select activities will be scored 

and scores will be collated at the score desk run by our Sports Ambassadors.  

At Goosewell your child’s safety and well-being is of the upmost importance and we want to ensure your child 

has a positive experience during their sports day. With this in mind, parents/carers are invited to join us between 

the hours of: 10-11am  

Please look at the following map for access to the school grounds and viewing areas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a new system for this year and we welcome your feedback for following sporting events. 

Please can we remind parents that during the activities they must stay in the designated spectating areas. 

Parents will need to vacate the school site promptly at 11am so the children can get ready for the next activity. 

We recognise that parents may wish to record events such as this to celebrate their child’s achievements, 

however it is important that such records remain private and for family and personal use only.  

The winners will be announced for the morning’s scored events and stickers and prizes awarded accordingly. 

We look forward to an action packed day and to seeing you soon! 

Kind regards 

Miss Thomas (PE Coordinator)  
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